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     2nd February 2024 
Dear Parent, 
 
A great week had by all… 

A HUGE WELL DONE to some of our Year 5 pupils who organised a very successful 
bake sale last Friday. Their compassion raised over £145 for Chester Share! 

The 
children enjoyed bird watching and making bird feeders as they celebrated the RSPB Big Garden 
Birdwatch. Thank you Mrs. Lowman and Mrs. Lightfoot-Ward for organising all activities.  

 
 

We 

enjoyed everything BOOKS this week as we celebrated National Story Telling Week, concluding with ‘Call 
in Friday’, which was a great success. Year 2 made us extremely proud during Collective Worship on 
Thursday. They spoke beautifully and reminded us of the importance of friendship and ‘How good and 
pleasant it is when God’s people live together in Unity.’ Thank you to parents and grandparents for 
joining us. 
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If you have any concerns, questions or just have something on your mind that you want to discuss, please 
don’t hesitate to pop in for a chat. Better out than in! 

Safer Internet Day on 6th February is a date that we as a school celebrate. This 
year, the theme is 'Inspiring Change? Making a difference, managing influence 
and navigating change online'. As a school, we would like to point you to some 
useful resources that will help you ensure the internet is the safest place it can be 
at home.  
 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers 
 

This link has some useful information, answering some of the big questions that you might be facing with 
your children like: 'Things change so fast online, it's hard to keep up with what my child is doing', 'I'm not 
sure if the content my child is watching is a good influence on them, what can I do?' and 'My child keeps 
asking to play a game, or download an app that I don't know about, what can I do?' 
 

Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School 
gets up to on a typical school day? 
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as the work on the new entrance continues. Works are 

planned to finish Friday 9th February – fingers crossed! 

Please remember to be NUT AWARE and to ensure your child’s lunch box and snack are as healthy as 

possible! Many thank you in advance. 

Attendance continues to be a high priority. Our current attendance is 95.57%. Moving forward, we will 
keep you informed every half term if your child’s absence falls below 95%. Thank you in advance for 
taking the time to read the attached letter. 
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SAVE THE DATE 

Thursday 8th February Year 1 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship. If you would like to bring along any 
donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly 
received. 

Thursday 15th February Reception class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship. If you would like to bring along any 
donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly 
received. 

Friday 16th February Children break up 

Monday 26th February Children return to scchool 

Thursday 29th February Year 6 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 

Collective Worship. If you would like to bring along any 

donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly 

received. 

Tuesday 5th March 
After drop off until 9:30am 

Call in Tuesday! 
 
 
 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day – more information to follow. 
 

Wednesday 6th March 
Thursday 7th March 

Parents’ Evenings - 
bookings will go ‘live’ at 9am on Wednesday 14th 
February. 
 

Thursday 14th March Year 5 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship. If you would like to bring along any 
donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly 
received. 

Thursday 21st March Year 4 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship. If you would like to bring along any 
donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly 
received. 
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Wednesday 27th March Children break up 

Tuesday 18th June 

 

Thursday 20th June 

Sports Day 

Reserve Sports Day 

 

 
Please see attached flyers for your information. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Theresa Rainford 
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